

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Elena Malinconico Principal www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"It is our choices...that show what we truly are, far more than our abilities."

September 20, 2018

Dear St. Stan's Families:

The choices we make always have great importance in who we are and where we are heading in life. The choice you made to send your child to a Catholic school speaks volumes about what you want for your child and we are honored that we will be with you on this journey. On October 16, 2018 from 6:00pm to 8:00pm we will be hosting an open house for parents and children who would like to explore the opportunities our Catholic school has to offer. If you know someone who might be interested in seeing our school, please pass the information along to them so they can see what being part of our school family is like.

On Wednesday, September 26th at 7:00pm we will be hosting a new parents meeting. Members of the HSA and I will be available to review HSA commitments and answer questions about the school. We look forward to seeing you then.

Finally, on Sunday September 23rd, we will be honoring our teacher of the year, Mrs. Maggie Florczak. The morning will begin at 9:00 am Mass here at St. Stan's followed by breakfast at the Knights of Columbus Hall. Tickets can be purchased through school or at the door. We hope you will come join us.

As always, I am here to answer any questions you may have.

elinophalmonia

Elena Malinconico

Principal

In His Peace